
Lake Chelan Recreation, Inc. 

dba Lake Chelan Boat Company 

P.O. Box 186 

Chelan, WA  98816 

August 27, 2015 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

 

Re:  TS-151742, replacement Page 3 of our Time Schedule (2nd Revised Page 3), do not re-

docket. 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please accept replacement Page 3 of our Time Schedule (2nd Revised Page 3), per Commissions 

request.  Please do not re-docket. 

 

Per request of the Commission, the Lady Express with run on Labor Day Weekend to include 

September 4, 5, 6 & 7.  We will also keep Penny Ingram, WUTC updated daily on our passenger 

counts, with the understanding that with one days notice to the Commission, we could begin 

service with the Lady Express to complete its summer schedule through 9/15/15, if the fire 

situation improves and passenger counts and transportation needs increase. 

 

If further information is needed, please contact Cindy Engstrom at 509-682-1123, or by e-mail at 

cindy@ladyofthelake.com. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in these challenging times for all. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jack Raines 
Jack Raines, President 

 

mailto:cindy@ladyofthelake.com

